
 
From: David Love [mailto:dlove@astrodyne.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 9:25 AM 
To: Exparte Communications 
Cc: Kido, Michael 
Subject: EERE-2011-BT-STD-0005 , Proposed EISA2007 Rule 

 
REF: PHONE CALL DISCUSSION 

 
On Thursday April 18th, 2013 I had spoken with Michael Kido with respect to the 
following topics: 

 
a) Victor Petrolati's retirement (I was unaware), replacement by Jeremy Dommu. How to 
contact Jeremy. 

 
b) Medical exemption for EPS and the planned rule making removal of this exemption. I 
had indicated I would write a letter on this subject to Mr. Kido. I intend to do so by the 
end of this week. I brought up several problematic issues specific to medical EPS energy 
performance regulation. 

 
David Love 
Engineering Manager 
Jerome Industries 
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